
 

                                                                 A Report on 

One Week STTP on  

“Intellectual Property Rights and Sustainable Development Goals (IPRSDG – 2024)” 

 

Indian Society for Technical Education (ISTE) NNRG Chapter & Association of Pharmaceutical 

Teachers of India (APTI), Telangana Chapter (APTI-TS) organized a one week Faculty 

Development Program (Short Term Training Program) on “Intellectual Property Rights and 

Sustainable Development Goals (IPRSDG – 2024)” from 24th to 30th April 2024.  

The program has been organized by Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala and Dr. Pavan Kumar 

Thimmaraju as course coordinators. 

The Inaugural session was organized on 24th April 2024, at 10.30AM in Seminar Hall, School of 

Pharmacy, NNRG. Dr C.V.Krishna Reddy, Director, NNRG, Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala, 

Dean-School of Pharmacy, Dr G. Janardhana Raju Dean-School of Engineering, Dr T Ravindra 

Reddy, Dean, School of Management Sciences, NNRG and Dr Pavan Kumar Thimmaraju. IPR 

expert graced the occasion. Speakers annotated the importance of Intellectual Property Rights 

and Sustainable Development Goals. They asserted that the entire faculties from different 

discipline taking part in the FDP. They also delineated the importance of the topics in 

Academics and for the Development of our Nation.  

 



 

 
Glimpses of Inaugural session of STTP on IPR & SDG 
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Participants at the Inaugural Session 

 

 
Sessions of the STTP on IPR and SDG. 



  

News coverage in local news papers 

Valedictory Session: After successful completion of all the 18 sessions for 30 Hours by resource 

persons, Valedictory event was conducted on 30th April 2024 afternoon. Feedback from the 

participants was taken and few have expressed their enthusiasm in attending such kind of 

programs in future too. They also insisted the necessity of such programs from NNRG in coming 

days. Dr Pavan Kumar Thimmaraju, Co-Cordinator of FDP presented the Report. Dr. Krishna 

Mohan Chinnala, Coordinator of the FDP gave away the concluding remarks along with  vote of 

thanks. 

43 participants from various disciplines from various colleges of ISTE members were registered 

for this program and attended. 

Conclusion:  

The FDP provided an opportunity for the faculty members to upgrade themselves. The faculty had 

shown full inclination towards the program. This program sparked the young faculty, so that they 

focus on the patents to be carried out while working in the academia. There is a possibility of 

technology transfer of the existing patents. 


